
Lake Lot Application Reschedule Notice 

Attention	White	Earth	Members:	

Concern	over	 safe	 gathering	guidelines	 related	 to	Covid19	and	after	 consulting	
with	Leadership	and	the	White	Earth	EOC,	the	decision	was	made	to	postpone	the	
lake	lot	application	event	planned	for	Monday,	July	13,	2020.	We	will	reschedule	
and	start	accepting	applications	as	soon	as	a	safe	process	is	developed.		

We	regret	any	inconvenience	this	may	have	caused,	but	the	health	and	safety	of	
our	tribal	members	and	employees	is	our	highest	priority		

Thank	you	for	your	understanding,		

The	White	Earth	Land	Office	

 


